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         PLEASE POST 

 

November 27, 2017 

 

 

Town Clerk’s Office 

Town Hall 

Winthrop, Massachusetts   02152 

 

Please be advised there will be a Budget Sub-committee meeting on Monday, December 11, 

2017 at 7:00pm.  The meeting will be held in the First Floor Conference Room, Town Hall, 

One Metcalf Square, Winthrop, MA.  Items on the agenda include: 

 

• FY17 Budget Close 

• FY18 Budget Update 

• Update on Utilities (Electric) 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa A. Howard 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

LAH:ph 

 

 

 

 
The listing of matters are those reasonably anticipated by the Chair which may be discussed at the meeting.  Not all items 

listed may in fact be discussed and other items not listed may be brought up for discussion to the extent permitted by law.  

 

 

 
“The Winthrop Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sexual orientation, national origin, age, gender, disability, or 

homelessness for employment, participation in, admission/access to, or operations and administration of any educational program or activity in the School 

District”  


